St. Peter's is celebrating

St. Peter's School will celebrate its 20th anniver- activities --- set to follow. sary next Saturday, June 26.

An outdoor mass will be held at the school at noon with a barbecue picnic — complete with games and attend.

A collection of memorabilia will be on display.

All current and former students are welcome to

Presenting the 4th Scottish) June 26th, 1999 Massed Band Parade 開 第 認知器 Down Main Street at 12:30 pm

Festivities & Individual Band Performances All Afternoon at Rotary Park

ENDING WITH A MASSED BAND PERFORMANCE AT 4:30 PM

Concession Stands/Good Food Something for Everyone Bring your lawn chair

Check program daunting

from WOES on page 4

teers," he said. "Let's concentrate the program where children are most vulnerable."

Different student course loads and lunch times were also cited as obstacles to having secondary school absence checks.

The board originally described it as a 'safe arrival' program, but even the name proved complicated.

Superintendent Al Greyson said board legal staff advised changing the program name to absence check.

"We don't want to imply any guarantee about this," he noted. "It's a reactive procedure."

He said parents should be informing students," noted Mr. Greyson. "It's basis.

assumed students are in the care of parents until they arrive at school."

There was some suggestion of using computer-automated calling machines. But Mr. Greyson noted someone still has to enter absence data before calls are made.

More work

The superintendent said more policy work will be done, then the board will be consulted further on the issue.

Board chair Ethel Gardiner said trustees should be prepared to spend board money if they support the program.

"Our secretaries are already loaded up with new duties," she noted. "I don't know schools if their children aren't coming to how they can take this on as their sole class. "It should not be expected that responsibility." It has been suggested the schools are upping the ante of caring for program be established on a volunteer

27 FREE & EASY FIXUPS To Sell Your Home For the Best Price

MILTON - Your home has only one chance to make a good first impression. The secret to getting the most for your home when you sell is to spend some time and effort beforehand getting it ready to sell.

Industry insiders have released a FREE report hat details 27 free and easy fixups that will help you to sell your home for the best price. All you need to invest is some time and some elbow grease!

Discover how you can simply and quickly

'wow!' the prospective homebuyers with these basic chores. Get the whole family involved in making a huge success out of your home-selling experience. Learn what things buyers really see when they are viewing your home.

Before you list your home, be sure that you call today and order your copy of this Special Report. Call 24 hours / 7 days 1-888-475-8645 and ask for ID# 1005. Speak to no agent.

ADVERTISEMENT

This report is courtesy of Chris Newell, Main Street Realty. Copyright Craig Proctor 1997



Sales Manager Lesley Goertzen



Canadian Designer Linda Lundström

Come Shop at Our Spring/Summer Sidewalk Sale!!

"My philosophy towards creating a unique shopping experience is simple: Let's have fun!" Lesley Goertzen

Reserve now for the "Green Ginger" Breast Cancer Research Dinner/Fashion Show Oct. 17/1999. For tickets call 338-3344 or 875-0508 (Body & Sole)

www.lindalundstrom.com 94 George St (Town Square). Oakville (905)338-3344